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JAN 7 17008

ONTARHO ENERGY BOARD

VNS
2 1fos )
Ontario Ehergy Board
P.0. Box 2319, 27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Attn: Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary

With rtegards to the Halton Hills Refinement Area File
EB-2007-0050, we request observer status in the proceedings
of the possible change over involving Conc.5, Lot 22 Town
of Halton Hills.

We would like to comment on the possible change over as not
being a favourable situation for us and that we wish to
actively participate in how the above property will be accessed
by Hydro One.

We look forward to any correspondance.

Regards

Mathew and Logan Smerek
12211 Fourth Line
R.R.#4

Acton, Ontario

L7J 2M1

905 873 6657



